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SISD follows NSLP (Nation School Lunch program), SBP (School 
Breakfast Program) and FFVP (Fresh Fruit and Vegetable Program). 

We are excited to share that we received 106 applications for Meals To You 
program – a Free Summer Meal delivery Program for kids 18 and under that is 
provided by Food Bank of Alaska. 

Starting from June, Food Bank of Alaska will send boxes with shelf stable 
food that will include 5 breakfasts and 5 lunches for each child, WEEKLY TO 
FAMILY'S MAILING ADDRESSES. Last delivery will be at the end of August, 
before school starts. 

Another exciting news – Thorne Bay school started baking whole grain 
bread and rolls for student lunches, and it was a big success. A big shout out to 
Thorne Bay school cooks, Dee and Jack. We are planning to continue to bake 
bread next school year, and a couple of our schools are going to bake bread too. 

Last Thursday, May 1st, we had School Lunch Hero Day. Officially, this day 
was on Friday, May 2nd, but Fridays don’t work for us, so we celebrated it on 
Thursday, showing our deep appreciation to our valuable food service employees, 
reminding ourselves that Heart of the School Beats in the Kitchen! 

 


